
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Russell, Merlin
Cc: Baker, Bryan
Subject: RE: SK Medley
Date: Thursday, February 08, 2018 11:15:57 AM

Hi Merlin,
 
Just one question regarding the draft permit:  In the past there had been language in the draft
permits Safety-Kleen had objected to and it was subsequently removed for the final permit.  The old
language was “The permittee is liable for waste profiles supplied to generators”.  In this draft permit
the sentence has been changed to “The permittee is liable for waste profiles supplied by
generators”.  Can you provide some clarification on the word change from “to” to “by”?  Also, what
is the intent of this specific language; for instance if a generator supplies Safety-Kleen with a profile,
and after receipt of the waste it is found that it does not conform to the profile, what liability does
the Department contend Safety-Kleen has?
 
Other than that I don’t have any comments on the draft.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 12:29 PM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Cc: Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: SK Medley
 
Hi Jeff,
 
How is the review coming?
 
merlin
 

From: Russell, Merlin 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 10:01 AM
To: Curtis, Jeff <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Cc: Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; Blandin, Norva <Norva.Blandin@dep.state.fl.us>;
Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: SK Medley
 
Jeff,
 
Draft permit attached, a little later than anticipated.  Please review as quickly as practicable.  We’d
like to go with the intent next week.  Call if you wish to discuss.
 
Have a good weekend,
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merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist III
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting, Room 330G
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@floridadep.gov
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Fridays, 7:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.
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